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December 2016 
 
We are very pleased to tell you that the Grade 2 Provincial Reading Comprehension results are in and our school scored higher 
than both the Provincial and District averages.  Way to go NMS! 
 
Our Christmas Concert is scheduled for Monday, December 19th.  We are running the same concert at two different times,       
9:00 am and 11:00 am.  Our cancellation date is Tuesday, December 20th.  The 9:00 show is always packed so if you are able to 
wait and come to the 11:00 show, that would be appreciated. 
 
Our Christmas Tree with the Christmas Angels is all set up.  Each angel on the tree has an item or two that the child is wishing for.  
If you are able to purchase, wrap and return to school the items on one or more of these angels, that would be wonderful.  Please 
return the wrapped gifts no later than Monday, December 12th along with the angel from the tree.  Thank you! 
 
The Nashmore Parents Association Shopping Spree is scheduled for Tuesday, December 13th.  This is a great opportunity that the 
children enjoy.   
 
The Christmas Break is from December 23rd  – January 9th.  The children return to school on Tuesday, January 10th.  We wish you 
all a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 

 
 

 


